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NWT/EJS 
 
11 November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are delighted to announce plans for a Drama trip to Italy in October 2022 for next year’s Year 9,  
10 and 11 Drama students (current Year 8 students and Year 9 and 10 drama students).  
 
Our current itinerary includes: 

- Two Drama workshops with professionals, including mask making 
- One full day in Venice including a ‘ghost walk’ of the city 
- Half day in Verona and a half day in Lake Garda 
- Boat trip from Lazise to Sirmione 

 
We are looking to depart on Wednesday 19 October 2022, returning on Sunday 23 October 2022, 
flying from a London airport.  
 
For flights, accommodation, all activities and full board, the approximate cost is £895.00 per student. 
 
If you are interested in booking a place for your child, please complete this form by Sunday 14 
November 2021: Italy 2022_Initial Interest Registration Form 
 
This is just an interest form at this stage, so we can finalise costs depending on how many students 
are wanting to attend. If we are able to run this trip, deposits will be needed by December, with regular 
payments over the following few months to meet the overall cost. 
 
Please note that due to the health and safety implications of international travel and residential care, 
we reserve the right to withdraw students who have not shown high levels of commitment to Drama 
lessons. 
 
Any questions, please email naomi.white@mountbatten.hants.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs N White 
Teacher of Drama 

https://forms.gle/mWKTQAvrNYkCaHQk7
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